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Dear Sirs/Madame:

1 wish to apologize to you and cveryone in the Laxgalts’ap Village Government and to retract
statements  made in a letter to Valerie Gavin, the Manager of the Terrace & District Credit

Union about Tiffany Moore and the Laxgaltsap Village Government.

The letter, dated November 14, 2004, contains numerous statements that I know to be false. To
my knowledge, Tiffany Moore and the Laxgalts’ap Village Government provide excellent and
uncompromising services to the Laxgalts’ap Village Community.

I apologize sincercly and unreservedly to you and everyone in the Laxgalts’up Village
Government for making these false statements, and for any harm they may have caused. I will
not do 0 again.

Sylvia J. Stephens




